
 
AHS – ebulletin for Friday, September 07, 2018  
Administration 
Mr. G. Voumvakis, Principal 
Ms. E. Shiffman, Vice‐Principal (surname A to L)  
Ms. P. Simmons, Vice‐Principal (surname M to Z) 

Superintendent 
Becky Green (905)884-4477 

Trustee 
Peter Adams-Luchowski (416)906-0937 

Upcoming Events 

Date Event 
September 7 Congratulations on making it through the first week 

September 10 & 11 Rosh Hashanah http://bit.ly/2CxtlOS 
September 14 Photo Day 
September 18 Grade 9’s to Green Acres  
September 19       Yom Kippur http://bit.ly/2Cy9ejL 

September 20 
      School Council 6:30 
      Agenda http://bit.ly/2Qbji4N 
      Nomination Form http://bit.ly/2NWGJgF 

September 20 - 23       Band Camp 
September 24       PA Day  

  October 8       Thanksgiving 
October 9       Photo Retake Day 

 
Locker Info  
If your AHS student has had difficulty opening their lock we have found this to be a helpful 
tutorial  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gCs3DlsShWQ 
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Guidance News 
 

We have had a high number of course change requests during our school start-up.   

We appreciate your patience as we continue to address all requests.  

 

Night School Courses 

Registration for night school courses will close on Friday, September 14th through Career 
Cruising.  Please provide Guidance with the parent sign-off form for approval.  Course 
offerings are available in Guidance.   

Night School e-Learning Courses 

Night school e-Learning is open for registrations and will at noon on Friday, September 28th.  
Upon registering, there is a $20 non-refundable fee.  Students are asked to submit their 
receipt to Guidance for approval.  Course offerings are available in Guidance.   

 

**Please be aware that Continuing Education now requires that a student registering in an e-
Learning course must be taking 3 or fewer day school courses during the semester the e-
Learning course takes place.** 

 

Day School e-Learning Courses – Offered in Semester 2, February 2018 

Registration remains open for day school e-Learning courses through the Guidance 
Department.  As long as a student is taking a minimum of two courses at Aurora High School, 
he/she is eligible for this program. There is no charge for the course and the course appears 
on the student’s Aurora High School timetable.  All work is submitted electronically to the e-
Learning teacher and the final exam is written at AHS on a computer.   

Courses Offered: 

BBB4M 
BOH4M 
CGW4U 

CIA4U 
CLU3M 
ENG4U 

ETS4U 
HHS4U 
HSB4U 

MCT4C 
MDM4U 

PPZ3C 
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Photo Day Promotion 

  

 

Student Volunteer Opportunity 
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